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AUSTIN CITY COUNCIL COUNCIL DISCUSSION
MINUTES THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2016

The City Council of Austin, Texas attended a press conference concerning law enforcement,
immigration and community safety concerns, on November 17, 2016 at Austin City Hall, 301 W. 2™
Street, Austin, Texas.

The Council Discussion was not called to order, as a quorum was not present. The press conference
was held as scheduled.

The minutes were approved on this the 1st day of December 2016 on Council Member Pool’s
motion, Council Member Gallo’s second on an 8-0 vote. Mayor Adler, Council Members Renteria
and Troxclair were absent.



